
 
 
 
 
 
From: Zietko, Rich <Zietko.Rich@countyofdane.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 7:01 AM 
To: Clerk <clerk@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Transportation Commission 
 
Good Morning: 
I checked to see how to contact the Transportation Commission but it appears from the website that your office is 
default site. Sorry for any inconvenience but please forward to the commission (and if you can provide a direct link will 
be wonderful). I wish to make known that the current intercity bus stop seems to be working well – across the street 
from the Union it allows one to use bathrooms and get food/beverages/shelter. Lake street may be feasible but Monroe 
Street does not appear a good fit. I ride intercity buses between 5 – 10 times a year so am looking forward to the actual 
permanent site that will have amenities. Alkso Chazen site wasn/t to bad either – their compliants demonstrate a part of 
UW that is hostile to the larger community. Let’s go Public Transportation! 
Sincerely, 
Rich Zietko 
1944 E. Washington Ave Madison WI 
608 242 - 7299 
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